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Justin Trudeau 
justin.trudeau@parl.gc.ca   
(sent via e-mail) 
 
August 30th, 2024 
 
Re: The Canada Community-Building Fund 
 
Please be advised that the Council of the Town of Plympton-Wyoming, at its Regular Council meeting 
on August 28th, 2024, passed the following motion supporting the resolution from the City of Quinte 
West regarding the Canada Community-Building Fund.  
 
Motion #16 
Moved by Councillor Kristen Rodrigues 
Seconded by Councillor Mike Vasey 
That Council support correspondence item 'i' from the City of Quinte West regarding the Canada 
Community-Building Fund. 

Carried. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above motion, please do not hesitate to contact me by phone 
or email at eflynn@plympton-wyoming.ca.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Ella Flynn 
Executive Assistant – Deputy Clerk 
Town of Plympton-Wyoming 
 
Cc: Donna Herridge, Executive Director, MFOA donna@mfoa.on.ca  

Colin Best, President, AMO amopresident@amo.on.ca  
  Marilyn Gladu, MP, Sarnia-Lambton marilyn.gladu@parl.gc.ca  

Hon. Chrystia Freeland, Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Finance 
chrystia.freeland@parl.gc.ca  
All Ontario Municipalities 
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